Faculty Development Committee

November 17, 2009

Present: Tracy Templeton, Alena Ruggerio, Paul Steinle, Daniel Kim, Dustin Walcher, 

Erika Leppmann
Absent: Wilkins-O’Riley Zinn

1. Approval of last meeting’s minutes


a. Daniel updated us on the status on our recommendation on the President’s 
MiniGrants.  He hasn’t heard anything since his report to the President and 
Provost about the dollar value reductions he suggested on the committee’s behalf.


b. Dustin asked if we wanted to write the President about the issue raised at the 
last meeting about strong Mini Grant proposals without conference travel.  Daniel 
answered that whoever becomes Chair next year will need to make a report to the 
President.

2. Carpenter II Grants were approved by Faculty Senate as recommended by Faculty Development Committee.

3. Evaluation of Professional Development Grants for 09-10


After a period of discussion, Dustin moved to fully fund the requests.  Tracy 
seconded the motion.  The motion was passed by the committee.

4. We will not meet in December. Our next meeting will be in the winter term for Carpenter I applications.  Penny will send out a form to help us find a meeting time.  Dan Wilson will join the committee next term to replace Shamsul Alam, who resigned.

